
DEADLINE EXTENDED:
APPLICATION PROCESS 

TO IMLI’S MASTER’S PROGRAMMES 

IMLI ALERT 

IMLI Admissions Open
Apply Now for the October 2025 Intake!

Spread the news! IMLI has extended the deadline for applications to its
forthcoming Master’s programmes to 31 March 2025. This is a unique opportunity
for ambitious professionals to gain world-class expertise in the full spectrum of
international maritime law at a globally recognized institution.

The Institute is delighted at the number of the applications already received but
is also aware of the need for national administrations to have skilled maritime
professional in their employ. As the shipping industry continues its path towards
transformation and sustainability, IMLI’s training remains crucial in enhancing
capacity worldwide, especially in Least Developed Countries and Small Island
Developing States. Thus, responding to the overwhelming number of requests
from governments and industry stakeholders for an extension of the deadline,
IMLI has taken positive steps which will enable qualified candidates to submit
their duly completed applications. 

As part of its commitment to fostering gender equality in the maritime sector,
IMLI reserves 50% of programme placements for female candidates, ensuring a
more inclusive and diverse learning environment.

For more information about IMLI’s programmes and fellowship opportunities,
visit https://imli.org/ or contact today the IMLI Admissions Officer at
admissions@imli.org.
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